
Dear Parents

We are hoping that many of you will be coming along tomorrow night (Tuesday 20 February) with
the whānau to meet your child's class teacher and join in some fun activities in a relaxed
environment.

Whānau night starts "officially" at 6.00p.m. although teachers will be in their classrooms to chat to
parents from 5.30p.m. to 6.30p.m. They will share some information about the learning that is



taking place - including expectations for homework and how we share learning through Hero, our
reporting platform.

At 6.30p.m. we all move outside to enjoy the last of summer, have some kai and take part in the
activities. The board will be operating a sausage sizzle and there will also be a range of food
trucks.

If you have any questions at all, please don't hesitate to contact your child's classroom teacher.

We look forward to seeing you there!

Ngā mihi
Cathy Chalmers
Principal
cchalmers@greenmeadows.school.nz
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